MUPY prepared students and staffs to be ready for Asian Economic Community
(AEQ)
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Committees of International Affairs and Student Activity as well as MUPY Student Club helded the
activities to prepare MUPY staffs and students to be ready for Asian Economic Community in 2015. The
aims of activities are to provide knowledge and understanding related to AEC and impact of AEC on
pharmacy profession and society.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/906



